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OFFICERS
PRESIDENT; John Osborn
Vice Pres. Lyman Ridgeway
SEC. Barbara Anderson
TRES. Joy Osborn
ACTIVITIES. Terry Richardson
Tim Osborn
PUBLICATIONS. Bill Auch
CONCERNS. Etta Ridgeway
HISTORIAN. Marcia Auch
BIRTHDAYS
20TH Charles Ishmael
26TH Barbara Anderson

ANNIVERSARY'S

1ST Rick & Gail Dakon
23RD Ken & Sherry Winkinhoffer
30TH Ron & Barbara Anderson

ATTENTION
Our next regular meeting will be held at the
American Legion on highway 92 three miles
east of highway 169 Smithville. This is a very
nice facility, ample room, excellent restaurant.
We will be able to order from their menu, same
time 7PM.

ROSTER CHANGE
Otis & Carole Miller
11904 Hills Lane
Kearney, mo 64060 Same phone No.

CLUB ACTIVITIES
Sept 29th: Running with Bonnie & Clyde, 9am
to 12 noon, Road tour at 1PM.

Oct 1st: Regular Club Meeting, don't forget the
new location.

Oct 18: Regular Board meeting.

Cool temperatures and the threat of rain didn't stop seven
NWMOMAFC cars from participating in the St. Joseph south
side fall festival Parade Saturday Sept 15th, coming from a
distance was John & Elizabeth Osborn, Lyman Ridgeway,
Charles & Judy Ishmael, Clarence & Gladys Lawson, and
Terry Richardson, all who met up with Harvey & Vicky
Roseberry and Eddie Griggs. Leland Daise also drove his "A"
in the parade, but with the Shriner Old Timers. Marilyn gave up
her co-pilot seat to her mother, Mary Baker, a south sider and
previous owner of the Griggs "A". Ken & Sherry Winkinhoffer
also attended. Ken rode shotgun with Lyman while Sherry tried
to find her way around So. St Joe. on her own and photograph
the parade. One prospective member, with a Shae, also
paraded with us. Harvey and Vicky hauled a city politician with
them, must need their street repaired.

The parade "line up" gave us time to look over the cars and
visit(if we could talk over the rap music coming from cars lined
up next to us with speakers having more horse power than our
engines). The parade was well attended curbside. Children by
the hundreds,(Charles Ishmael might argue "by the
thousands") lined the curbs hoping for candy. Older folks,
many wrapped in blankets, also enjoyed the sights and
sounds of our Model"'As". The club threw enough candy to
support several dentists.

After the parade, most of the group (14) headed north to
Barbosa's Castillo, a long established St Joe Mexican
restaurant operating in a historical house at the edge of down
town. Good food and conversation wa s enjoyed.

Those that could'nt make the last meeting
missed a good one, Jim Spawn gave us a
preview of the Bonnie & Clyde Symposium to
be held Sept 29th. Did he wet OUR appetite or
what? | know of one person that said they
Wern't going until his presentation and now
move over they are going to be there. The time
and efford put into THIS is commendable.
DON'T MISS IT...Our club has volunteered to
help with the parking and lead the tours,
Thanks guys.

After Jim's performance, with a TRUMPET FAN
FAIR we drew the lucky winner of the quilt.
Audrey Mercer of Liberty was the winner.
THANK U LARRY & MARILYN....



